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Dr A. O. Fafiolu, College of Animal Science and Livestock Production, Department of Animal Nutrition, University of Agriculture, Abeokuta, Ogun State, Nigeria . (telephone: +234 803 822 5891, 807 978 2844; 812 530 0180  email fafiolu2000@yahoo.com, fafioluao@yahoo.com
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Dear Sir,

SPECIAL INVITATION AS DELEGATE/EXHIBITOR
The World’s Poultry Science Association (WPSA), Nigeria Branch the organizers of Nigeria International Poultry Summit NIPS have requested that I invite you as a delegate/exhibitor in African International Poultry Summit and Trade exhibition  and to fully participate in AIPS which is scheduled to hold between 20th  and 24th February, 2011 at the University of Agriculture, Alabata Road, Abeokuta, Ogun State, South west, Nigeria.

This event will attract major players in the Veterinary/Pharmaceutical Industry. Livestock feeds and feed additives, poultry equipment manufacturing, poultry breeding, supplies and distribution of poultry products, fast food industry, Agricultural finance, insurance practitioners, communication giants and all other poultry related ventures.

As a major player in the poultry industry and the one who is keenly interested in the development of this industry, I therefore on behalf of the organising committee invite you as a delegate/exhibitor.

Arrangements had been made for you to participate fully at the summit. All oral presentation of papers shall be on PowerPoint. Registrations are due upon arrival. The fees will cover opening ceremony, welcome reception, access to all sessions, delegate bag and summit proceedings. Additional information about the summit can be obtained from our website (http://www.africanips.com). 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. A.O. Fafiolu 
Branch/LOC - Secretary 
